
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

    24th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

HARVEST CELEBRATION – Year 1 

Friday 4th OCTOBER 2019  

This year the Reception Class will celebrate Harvest in school with Reverend Tom Coopey.  The Reception 

Class children are going to hold their own celebration within their classroom area.   

This year again we will be raising money to support Wiru Primary School in Kenya.  The school has started 

providing cooked meals for all the children at lunchtime.  We should like to help to subsidise the cost of the 

meals by providing some of the maize and beans for the daily bean stew – Githeri. Our support for this 

project greatly benefits the children in the school.  If you are able to donate any loose change, please bring 

it to school on Wednesday 2nd October. 

We will also be donating food to Soul Food, Waves, The Lantern and the local Food Bank – therefore please 

can we ask for non-perishable food stuffs (tea/coffee/squash/tins/dried food/pasta/rice/jars and bottles).  

Please check that these items are in date and please can they be brought into school on Wednesday 2nd 

October and not before.   

Thank you in advance. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Coyle 

Reception Teacher 

              

   

 

 


